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YEAR 6 TUDOR HOUSE VISIT 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Next half term, we are learning about the war years and the impact that war had on 
Southampton. On Monday 8 January, we will be taking the children to Tudor House 
where they will experience a ‘Wartime in Southampton’ workshop. We will also have 
A walking tour around the old town, which will enable the children to see how 
Southampton has changed over time. We will be exploring the hidden secrets of 
Southampton and we are excited to be visiting one of the vaults that was used as an 
air raid shelter. 
 
We will travel by coach and will leave school promptly at 09:20. We will leave Tudor 
House at 14:40 and return to school before 15:15. The children will need to wear 
school uniform and comfortable footwear (such as trainers) as there will be lots of 
walking. They will need a warm coat as we will be outside for the tour whatever the 
weather. Please check the forecast before the visit and ensure that your child has 
adequate clothing. Gloves may also be a good idea. Please provide your child with 
a packed lunch and a bag to carry it. If your child receives a free school meal and 
you would like a packed lunch to be provided for them, please indicate on the form 
below. 
 
The total cost of the trip is £8.10. The school is paying £3.10 towards the cost of 
the trip for each child and therefore the cost of the trip is £5.00. Money can be 
paid to the school office in the usual manner. We ask that cash payments are 
placed in an envelope that is clearly marked with your child’s name and class. You 
may, of course, also pay with contactless at the school office or online through 
www.fjslive.net. 
 
Please complete the permission form below by Friday 15 December. You have 
already completed a medical form for your child, however if they have had any 
recent changes to their health that we should be aware of, please inform the office 
and complete a new medical form. 
 
If you have any further questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Holly Cleveley, Anne-Marie Errouam, Charlotte Thornton, Corrine Work, Sarah Harley 
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